
East Granby Middle School 
95 South Main Street 

East Granby, Connecticut 06026 
Phone (860) 653-7113 

WELCOME TO SIXTH GRADE! 

 

Summer 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Summer vacation for children is a time to relax, spend time with family, go camping, play 

outside, and engage in many other activities.  It is important, however, to challenge the mind of 

your student continuously.  Students who read daily throughout the summer improve their 

vocabulary, understanding, and rate of reading.  Practicing math concepts also challenges the 

mind of your child. In essence, students who are committed to educating themselves during the 

summer vacation come back to school ready to start where they left off. 

 

SUMMER MATH CONCEPTS 

Throughout the summer, please review and practice multiplication and division facts. Students 

should also be familiar with the steps of long division. They will be evaluated for these skills 

within the first week of their return to school. 

 

SUMMER READING 

Please see the attached summer reading assignment. 

 

 

 

Have a safe and happy summer vacation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Iapichino-Dorr (Science)   Chris Simeone (Math) 

Mary Munsell (Language Arts)   Chris Tomala (Social Studies) 

 

 

 



  

 

GRADE SIX SUPPLY LIST:  

Please have your supplies with you on the first day of school. 

 

 
Language Arts: -1 2 pocket folder 

   -1 marble composition book 

 

Math:   -1 2 pocket folder 

   -1 1 subject notebooks 

   -4 dry-erase markers (low odor) 

   -1 dry eraser 

   - 1 12 inch ruler 

 

Science:   -1 2 pocket folder 

    

  

Social Studies: -1 2 pocket folder 

   -1 marble composition books 

   -colored pencils 

    

 

 

In addition to specific teacher request, please bring in the following: 

  - 3 box of tissues for the classroom 

  - pencils and a pencil pouch 

  -plug in earbuds/headphones



 
 

East Granby Middle School Grade 6 

Summer 2023 Reading Assignment   Name __________________ 

 

Directions: 

Read and enjoy two books this summer.  These should be books that you have never read before.  

You may choose from the many titles at your local library, or you can find your own book in a retail 

store or online. To help you choose books, click on the link for a list of  

the 2024 Intermediate Nutmeg Nominees 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RXWU38jXBcS389Z1DOG7i1YTJzHu2S5g/view 

and the 2024 Middle School Nutmeg Nominees 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JwOXaQBzBaTPMIMt1WCuL3RlSJgdTcB7/view . You are not 

required to read these specific books, but they come highly recommended by other middle school 

students in Connecticut and may interest you, as well. Please be sure to have your parent/guardian 

sign off on every book you read this summer.  Upon returning to school, you will complete a small 

task for two books of choice. 
 

Record all the books you read this summer below.  Two are required, but you may read as many as 

you like! 

Date 

Started 

Date 

Finished 
Title Author 

Parent/Guardian 

Signature 

 

 
    

 

 
    

 

 

 

 
   

 

 
    

     

     

If you fill this up, just add the additional books you read on the back of this sheet.  Good for you! 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RXWU38jXBcS389Z1DOG7i1YTJzHu2S5g/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JwOXaQBzBaTPMIMt1WCuL3RlSJgdTcB7/view

